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Agenda Item No. 8 
 

THE VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 
ENVIRONMENT AND REGENERATION SCRUTINY COMMITTEE –11TH 
OCTOBER, 2022  
 
REFERENCE FROM CABINET: 21ST JULY, 2022  
 
 
“C44  PROJECT ZERO UPDATE REPORT (REF) –  
 
The reference from Corporate Performance and Resources Scrutiny Committee of 
13th July, 2022 was presented. 
 
The Leader referred to the pre-decision Scrutiny reference and noted the positive 
engagement and detailed discussions that took place at the meeting, then referring 
to Recommendation 3 contained within the reference, which stated:- 
 
(3) T H A T following consideration of the report by Cabinet that they refer the report 
to Environment and Regeneration Scrutiny Committee to consider with the 
comments of both the Corporate Performance and Resources Scrutiny Committee 
and Cabinet and refer any further comments back to Cabinet. 
 
As the matter was for pre-decision Scrutiny and the Corporate Performance and 
Resources Scrutiny Committee had requested that the matter be referred to 
Environment and Regeneration Scrutiny Committee for consideration, the Leader 
proposed that the matter should be referred to the Environment and Regeneration 
Scrutiny Committee for full consideration and then referred back to Cabinet for final 
consideration. 
 
Cabinet agreed that Recommendation (4) as contained within the report would still 
be appropriate. 
 
Having considered the reference, specifically Recommendation (3), it was 
subsequently 
 
RESOLVED –  
 
(1) T H A T the report be noted, and at the request of Corporate Performance and 
Resources Scrutiny Committee, the matter be referred to Environment and 
Regeneration Scrutiny Committee for full consideration before being referred back to 
Cabinet for final consideration. 
 
(2) T H A T the report be distributed to all elected Members, the Public Services 
Board and all Town and Community Councils for their information. 
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Reason for decisions 
 
(1) Having regard to the contents of the report, discussions at the meeting and 
the recommendation to refer the matter to Environment and Regeneration Scrutiny 
Committee before being referred back to Cabinet. 
 
(2) To update all elected Members and other stakeholders on the arrangements 
in place to deliver Project Zero.” 
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